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WELCPME T? ALL SAINTS-BY-THE-SEA EPISCPPAL CHURCH!

It is wonderful to worship with one another in song, prayer, praise and in sharing a
holy meal of bread and wine. After the service, you are invited to gather on the patio

for fellowship and refreshments. If you are worshiping here for the first time please fill

out a newcomer card found in the pew and take it to the Welcome Center (with the

pink tablecloth) on the patio after Sunday worship or hand it to an usher. We hope we
will have more opportunities to grow together. Wherever you are on your faith journey,
All Saints is honored to partner with you in ministry. Ask an usher or greeter for help if

you need directions to any building on campus.

FINDING YPUR WAY THRPUGH THE SERVICE

The worship bulletin will be your basic guide through this service’s liturgy. Hymns: the

hymn numbers are listed on the Hymn Board at the front of the church as well as in

the bulletin. The Hymnal is the blue book in the pew rack in front of you. The Lessons:
You may enjoy simply listening to the readings as Christians did for centuries, or you

may follow along with the scripture readings in the bulletin. The Book of Common
Prayer: This smaller red book in the pew rack is the principal book of liturgy for
Episcopalians. Prayer: You will find that some people stand in prayer while others

kneel. Please do what makes you feel comfortable. Holy Communion: All are lovingly

invited to the Lord’s table.

CARISTIAN FRMATI?N

Centering Prayer & Healing
Presence Currently on summer
hiatus until the beginning of Septem-
ber. Contact Pat McClure for more
information, 969-1426.

Bible & Babble Every Tuesday at
6 p.m. except for the 2nd Tues of
each month. Contact The Rev. Vicki
for more information.
vicki@asbts.org

Sunday School Sept-July Meets
during the 10 a.m. service in Parish
House. Children pre-K to 8th grades.

83 Eucalyptus Lane, Santa Barbara, CA 93108

Education for Ministry (EFM) Theological
education at a distance. Local seminar group
meets weekly Sept to June, at Trinity Episco-
pal Church Library. Contact Robert Brown for
more information, 895-3620

Centering Prayer The Wed 5 p.m. and
Thurs 10:30 a.m. groups are currently on
summer hiatus. For Wednesday group con-
tact Jaque Reed 969-4409, for Thursday
group contact Jane Murray 684-4405.

Men’s Bible Study Currently on summer
hiatus until the beginning of September.
Contact Ken Jewesson for more information.
kfjewesson@cox.net or 687-1683

* 805.969.4771 *

Weekly Services
Tuesday 8AM
Eventide Service & Supper
Wednesday, 6PM
Sunday 8AM & 10AM
Sunday School, 10AM
Nursery, located in the Parish School
Bumble Bee Room, is open during
the 10AM service for children 3 yrs
& younger

All Saints Parish School
A leader in Early Childhood
Education for 50 Years
Serving children ages
2 years to 5 years old

NAEYC/CAEYC Member
National Association of Episcopal
Schools
Diocese of L.A. Accredited

Contact Padric Davis,
School Director for information or a
school tour
969-4946 school@asbts.org

Rev. Vicki is out of the office
and will return to All Saints on
Sunday, July 31st.

FLPWER B?ARD

The Flower Board is on the pa-
tio and there are several dates
available to give flowers. The
flowers on the High Altar are
available on October 30th and
Chapel flowers are available on
November 20th & 27th.

info@asbts.org *

www.allsaintsbythesea.org




SUMMER TRIP T® THE SPLVANG FESTIVAL THEATRE!

All Saints has planned a theatre evening for Saturday,
August 13 to see the Pacific Conservatory Thea-
tre’s performance of Sense and Sensibility at the Sol-
vang Festival Theatre. Round trip transportation by
van has been arranged so plan to depart All Saints-by-
the-Sea at 5:15 p.m. We will picnic before the perfor-
mance at a reserved location outside the theatre so
bring a picnic and your beverage of choice (wine, beer, |
sodas, etc.). For a little pre-picnic Happy Hour, please |
bring a small appetizer and beverage to share as well.
All Saints will provide paper goods. Beverages are
permissible during the performance, but all beverages
must be contained in plastic for the theatre. We will
arrive back at All Saints between 11:00-11:30 p.m.
Please sign up for the evening at the Information Table
and submit a reservation form to the office, attention
Rev. Vicki. The cost of the evening is $55.00 per per-
son and payment can be made by check payable to All
Saints-by-the-Sea or by credit card. Reservations are
limited and must be made by July 30, and tickets are
non-refundable.

SINGIN IN THE RAIN
SING AL?NG

August 10 at 7:15 p.m.
we’ll sing along with Gene
Kelly, Donald O'Connor
and Debbie Reyn-

olds. We'll raise our voic-
es to Fit as A Fiddle, Make
‘Em Laugh, Moses Sup-
poses, Good Morning,
You Are My Lucky Star
and the Title Song, Singin’
in the Rain.

SINGIN'\
INTHERAIN

BASED O THE MGH N

FLPWER DELIVERIES

Each Sunday people are needed to make deliveries of
flowers to parishioners. If you would like to make a
delivery, please stop by the flower room after church.
Flowers and directions will be ready and waiting. To-
day’s flower deliveries are near East Valley Road, Bir-
nam Wood, the Riviera, Hope Ranch.

SUMMER MUSIC AT ALL SAINTS

Summer worship at All Saints is always a fun and excit-
ing experience. Each year at our 10am summer services
we present a broad variety of musical styles and players.

This year we’re planning a SUMMER of SHARING OUR
GIFTS. We need your help.

All that we are and all that we have are gifts from God.
This summer you are invited to share your musical gifts
in worship at All Saints in response to God’s generosity
to you.

I'd like to ask everyone, OF ANY AGE, who plays an in-
strument, sings, and has musical gifts of any kind, to par-
ticipate in the music of our 10am Sunday worship ser-
vices. If you are a pianist, a violinist, a guitarist, a singer
—or even play the saw — will you tell me? I'm putting to-
gether not only soloists, but ensembles and an occasion-
al summer choir as well. Whatever level you feel com-
fortable as a musician, whether it's a solo or playing in a
group, | NEED YOUR HELP! This is a great opportunity
for you to share your gifts in a wonderful, safe and
meaningful way! Please talk to Steve O’Connor,

steve @asbts.org, to participate.

BELL TPWER C?NSTRUCTI?N

During the construction we will need to enter and exit the
church using the door on the front right hand side of the
church (closest to the Parish House) and the Vesting
Room door. You'll also notice some stained glass win-
dows have been boarded up to preserve them in place
during construction. If you have any questions or con-
cerns about this project, please call the church office
(805) 969-4771.

FIESTA & INTER-GENERATINAL SUNDAY!

In the spirit of Santa Barbara’s Fiesta celebration, we will
have a Fiesta inspired Inter-generational service on Sunday,
August 7th at the 10 a.m. service. Spanish guitarist
Anthony Ybarra will be the guest musician and our children
& youth will assist with the readings, Eucharist, and music.
A festive coffee hour will follow the service so please bring
your favorite Fiesta coffee hour dish to share.

FIESTA




SUMMER AT ALL SAINTS!
MOVIE SING ALONG SERIES

Come join us as we sing along to some of the
best movie musicals ever made.

Singing in the Rain—August 10, 7:15 p.m.

SUMMER SUNDAY SCHe?L

Each Sunday morning will be filled with fun and
fascinating stuff so don’t miss a single Sunday.

July 24, & 31, at 9:50 a.m.

PICNICS N THE PATI?

Enjoy food and fellowship on the patio
after Eventide.

August 3, 6:30 p.m.
August 31, 6:30 p.m.

PARISH HIKL, SATURDAY, AUGUST 6TH

Saturday, August 6, 9 a.m. Rattlesnake Canyon

INTER-GENERATINAL SERVICES

Our Inter-generational services continue
through the summer.

Sunday August 7, 10 a.m.

HPMECOMING SUNDAY & INTER-GENERATIPNAL
SERVICE

September 11, 10 a.m.

FINANCIAL “SNAPSHOT" - 2ND QUARTER 2016

This “Snapshot” of our 2nd quarter finances shows
once again, that our expenses are carefully monitored
and have been kept under budget throughout the
year. Our revenue still falls short of the target. The
Focus section of this chart shows how our pledge re-
ceipts are the dominant component of our revenue.

In the spirit of full transparency, please note that even
once we receive all pledged revenue, we are still op-
erating at a deficit of $114,707. We ask you to please
be mindful of your Pledge by making regular, sched-
uled payments, as you are able. If you are not a cur-
rent pledger and would like to support All Saints, you
can find a pledge card in the pews, at the info table,
or by calling the church office (969-4771).

BUDGET ~ ACTUAL  Under/Over
REVENUE §529,336  $493,154 -936,182
EXPENSES $652,715  $631,581 -521,134
Focus on Pledge Payments
Current Year $400,000 $373,609 -$26,391
Prior Year - Unreceived  $10000 %4202 -$5798
All Other Revenue $119,336  $115343  -$3,993

BRPKS NLIDED

The Book Cart Ministry is calling for your books! We
welcome book donations on an ongoing basis and we
currently would like to add new reads. We rotate out
books every several months to make room for the

new. Gently used books may be dropped off during the
week in the office or on Sundays at the Book Cart loca-
tion on the patio. Please check what you have enjoyed at
home and might like to share with others. Money raised
through the Book Cart Ministry helps other ministries on
campus. For questions, please contact Rev. Vicki
through the office or email (vicki@asbts.org).

PARISH RIKE, SATURDAY, AUGUST 6TH

Park on Las Canoas Road, on the street or in Scofield
Park and join guides Karen & David Telleen-Lawton |
at 9 a.m. at the Rattlesnake Canyon Trailhead. Wear
hiking shoes, hat, sunscreen. Bring plenty of water
and snack if you want.
We’ll do some quiet
contemplative walking
and some interpretive
hiking We'll arrive back
two hours later.

PICNIC ?N THE PATI?

Don’t miss our next Picnic on the Patio on Wednes-
day, August 3rd, at 6:30 p.m. Please bring a dish
to share. A signup sheet can be found on the Infor-
mation Table.



mailto:vicki@asbts.org

WPRSHIP LEADERS

The Baptized members of the body of Christ

Presider The Rev. Aimée Eyer-Delevett
Asst. Clergy 10 a.m. The Rev. Dr. Michelle Woodhouse
Crucifer 8 a.m. Toni McDonald

10 a.m. George Messerlian
Acolytes 10 a.m. Callahan & Tristan Morgan

Music Director Steve O’Connor

Lay Ministers 8 a.m. Gail Harling, Barbara Rose,
Alice Scott
10 a.m. Karen Dietz, Marni McGee,
George & Sally Messerlian
Readers 8 a.m. Robert Brown, Sylvia Weller
10 a.m. Michael Ditmore, Joe Rawls
Intercessor 8 a.m. Gail Harling
10 a.m. Michael Swift
Ushers 8 a.m. David Kent, Don Anderson,
Bill Kistler, George Writer
10a.m. Mike Goetsch, Sally Green,
Ben Short, Michael Ditmore
Greeters 8 a.m. Raye Haskell
10 a.m. Chuck & Frank DiTirro
Info Table 8 a.m. Ken & Francie Jewesson
10 a.m. Judy Cresap, Mary Esperti

Welcome Center 8 a.m. David Telleen-Lawton

10 a.m. Sally Messerlian
Syd Walker, Debbie Geremia
Mueller Family

Flower Power
Refreshment Table

PARISH CALENDAR

Sunday, July 24
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
9:50 p.m. Summer Sunday Schook
10 a.m. Holy Eucharist
Tuesday, July 26— Victoria Hotel Night
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
10 a.m. Community Kitchen
Wednesday, July 28
1 p.m. Carpinteria Food Distribution
3:15 p.m. Casa Dorinda Eucharist
6 p.m. Eventide Service & Dinner
Thursday, July 21—Victoria Hotel Night
Sunday, July 31
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
9:50 p.m. Last day of Summer Sunday School!
10 a.m. Holy Eucharist

Beach Nature Walk
with Michael Swift
& Heather Hawley!

FECDING MINISTRIES

Transition House Every 2nd Sunday of the month at
5PM; prepare & serve a simple meal to emergency
shelter residents. Volunteers & food donations needed.

Carpinteria Food Distribution Usually the 4th
Wednesday of each month. Volunteers needed to or-
ganize and give free fruit and veggies to some of our
less-fortunate brothers and sisters in Carpinteria.
Please sign up at the Info Table.

Community Kitchen Every 1st, 3rd, 4th, & 5th Tues-
day at 10:30AM; serve a simple lunch at Casa Esperan-
za Homeless Shelter.

Victoria Hotel Every Tuesday & Thursday evenings;
drive Victoria Hotel manager to Community Kitchen to
pick up hot meals for residents.

Contact David Boyd for more information about the
above feeding ministries: dboydinc@aol.com.

ALL SAINTS’ Fe?D WAG®N

We will collect food for the hungry each Sunday. Food
& items that you bring for the hungry will be gathered
each Sunday at the entrance in a green wagon and
brought forward to the altar with our offerings and obla-
tions to God. The food will be donated to Café Picasso
Food Pantry at St. Michael’s University Church (aka St.
Mike’s) in Isla Vista to serve UCSB and SBCC students
struggling with issues of food insecurity.

ltems needed are:

Tide laundry pods canned chicken

toothpaste tooth brushes

pads tampons

almonds peanuts

dried fruit rice

crackers soup

corn mixed vegetables (canned)
tuna peanut butter

jelly/jam NO BEANS

SPUPS NEEDED FeR CVENTIDE

As we continue with our Even-
. tide soup dinners, soups are

. still needed to feed those who
attend the weekly Eventide
service on Wednesday eve-

' nings at 6 p.m. Soup contain-
ers are available for those who
wish to make soup.




